School Library Film Available

LET’S VISIT SCHOOL LIBRARIES, a 22 minute sound color film produced by
the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction, is now available for rental or
purchase. This educational film presents a cross section of North Carolina school
libraries—how they are planned, organized, and operated. All scenes are actual situa-
tions taken in North Carolina Schools. For rental, write: Bureau of Audio-Visual
Education, Extension Division of the University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill,
North Carolina. For purchase, write: Miss Cora Paul Bomar, School Library Adviser,
Department of Public Instruction, Raleigh, North Carolina. Purchase Price is $130.00.
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